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Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for their achievements and attitude to learning this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 

 

      10A                       10B               10C                         10D              10E                              10F 

  

 

 

 

 

   Head of Year Award        Head Teacher’s Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

Miral 

 

 

Amelia 

 

 

Diona 

 

 

Alice 

 

 

Layla 

 

 

Rayan 

Rayan 

10F 

Sienna 

10A 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This half term has been a slightly unconventional one, with the bank holidays and strike days. The vast majority of 
Year 10 students compensated for this and worked tirelessly to keep up to date with their studies. 

Over 130 students experienced the working world for the first-time last week and many of them flourished in the 
professional environments.  Having read feedback from the student's employers, it seems that summer jobs and 
volunteering has been offered across the year group. This means that the impressions that the students gave were 
positive and impactful. I am incredibly proud of the year group and am pleased to know that this experience has 
inspired and encouraged them to think about their futures and the paths to get there. 

Year 10 exams are fast approaching, and the students must be completing independent study throughout the half 
term. It is advised that they revise each subject for 20-30 minutes a day. Revision resources will be given by subject 
teachers but can also be found on Firefly. Another beneficial revision aid is BBC Bitesize. Please support your child 
by encouraging them to revise, helping to provide a conducive learning environment but also ensuring that they 
rest and enjoy their time off. 

Well Done. 

Miss C Morgan 

Head of Year 10 
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Dates to Remember 

05 June   First day of summer term 2 

15 June   Sports Day 

20 June   Year 11 Prom 

05 July    Summer Festival 

19 July   End term  

20-21 July  Staff Development Day  

 

For a more comprehensive list of dates, please visit the school website: www.friern.barnet.sch.uk  

Wellbeing for students 

Please refer to the wellbeing page on our school website:  

https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students-2/well-being-for-students/ 

On Firefly you will find information and resources to support mental health, click on the link for       

further information:  link 

Gentle Reminder  

Just a reminder to parents/carers,  if you are driving your child to and from school please do not use Hemington 

Avenue. We kindly ask parents/carers to drop off their child at the back gate on Crescent Road.  

Follow FBS on Twitter and Instagram                 

From Student Services 

Absence 

Please report your child’s absence each day by 8.45am, clearly stating their name, form class and reason for    ab-

sence.  

You can either call 020 8368 2777 and press Option 1 ‘To report your child absent’ or email:  

attendance@friern.barnet.sch.uk 

For medical or other appointments during the school day, notification is required in advance.                             

Routine appointments/check-ups should be made out of school hours wherever possible.  

Non-medical absences 

Permission for all non-medical absences must be authorised by Mr Robinson, Assistant Head Teacher. Please fill in 

a leave of absence form and email it, in advance, to school@friern.barnet.sch.uk https://

www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/Documents/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE.pdf 

http://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students-2/well-being-for-students/
https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/resilient-schools
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/Documents/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE.pdf
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/Documents/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE.pdf

